WILTON PUBLIC WORKS
DEPARTMENT

TOWN HALL ANNEX
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, Connecticut 06897
(203) 563-06152

MEMORANDUM
TO: Daphne White, Assistant Town Planner
FROM: Frank Smeriglio, PE, - Assistant Director of Public Works/Town Engineer Q
CC: Michael Wrinn - Director of Planning & Land Use Management

Charlie Taney — President (Friends of the NRVT)
DATE: September 3, 2020

RE: SDP - Friends of Norwalk River Valley Trail —
Proposed two new trail sections

Based on the review of the above mentioned plans, the Department of Public
Works have been working with Friends of Norwalk River Valley Trail on the plans for
this project. Comments have been coordinated directly with their Design Engineer
regarding drawings, specifications and contract language. Below are comments given
to their Design Enginer that may also pertain to Planning & Zonning.

1. Portion of the parking on Chipmunk needs to be paved in the Town Rght of Way.
Entrance must have a 5% positive pitch towards the road for approx. 8 feet to
prevent road runoff from entering the parking area.

2. On Chipmunk Lane, there are catach basins that drain east towards the trail.
Please verfy if there needs to be additional culvert crossings at the trail to
accommodate the water flow.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.
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